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To whom it concerns. 
  As an Australian born citizen with no criminal record I would like to know how I can be
 refused the basic human right to be able to associate with fellow citizens and friends who
 also do not have criminal records. 
  I would like explained in general terms how I can be denied the right to freely associate
 with another human being, especially when we are not breaking any laws or are no threat
 to the community. 
Regards
Darryl Goiser
Concerned Citizen
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